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Lou’s Letter
Trinity Catholic’s 2022-23 school year was quite memorable.  The class of ‘23 did not disappoint as a fine group of seniors.  
They had accolades in the classroom, through competition, and through the many ways they served one another as Celtics.  
The spirit of Trinity was alive and well with this group of graduates.
 
The 2022-23 year saw many changes at TCHS.  Through the efforts of the “TC FFA (Future Farmers of America) Alumni &
Supporters”, the Immaculata Barn was constructed on our campus to serve our agricultural science program.  This group is comprised of parents 
connected to TCHS through a student who attends, plus other adults who benefited by being a part of FFA during their high school years and 
want to pass that on to our young people.  Immaculata Barn and Outdoor Learning Center creates a place of focus for this program and our 
Agriscience Pathway curriculum.

In another area of campus, our softball complex received a much-needed facelift. Due to the efforts of many fine supporters, including Mr. 
Shawn Simms, Mr. Todd Duffy, and Ms. Kathy Dingle, the upgrades to the softball complex are striking. This year’s improvements complement 
the scoreboard installed last school year and include a new backstop, new dugouts, additional storage, new fencing, and field improvements.
This makes our facility a shining star in Marion County.

To complement our outstanding track and field, Mrs. Judy Dunlap provided a gift that made possible the addition of a new video scoreboard in 
our north endzone.  This gift enabled us to enhance the game day experience for our fans in every sport that uses Dunlap Track and Field. 
We are grateful for Mrs. Dunlap’s continued, unwavering support.

An additional accomplishment is the completion of our stained glass “project” in the Chapel.  At various points throughout this school year,
Sister Diane Couture of St. Joseph Ministries’ Architectural Stained Glass Studio installed stained glass over each of the three large windows 
behind the altar.  Altogether, the artwork for these windows represents the Trinity: the Father, the Son, and the Holy Spirit. We thank the family 
of Mr. Richard Pesola for their sponsorship of this last phase of our stained glass endeavor.

Trinity Catholic brought back the Palm for Education Car Raffle, and the good people at Palm Chevrolet once again sponsored this effort which 
raises revenue for tuition assistance.  This fundraiser was so well received that we topped the thirty-thousand-dollar goal set by Mr. Holcomb, 
our Advancement Director.  This event, along with the ever-popular Jeans and Jerseys Tailgate Party, continues to provide funding that helps our 
school and its students thrive. 

I have described just a few of the incredible things we’ve seen in the last year at Trinity Catholic.  Our community has always given generously 
to this school.  There are so many friends of Trinity Catholic who believe in our mission and know how valuable a Catholic education is to the 
development of future leaders not only in our church but also in our local community, state, and nation.  We must continue to push forward the 
mission of Trinity Catholic as a Christ- centered community that provides our students with the opportunity to deepen their relationship with 
God and excel academically while committing themselves to a life of service to others. 

Live Jesus in our hearts . . . forever!

TC - At a Glance
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Tammie Vassou - Principal
Dear Trinity Catholic High School Community,

What an incredible journey of growth we’ve experienced over  
the past year! I am bursting with pride as I share the exciting  
developments within our instructional team. We are not only  
reaffirming our commitment to the fundamentals but also  
expanding programs that make Trinity Catholic High School an  
even more faith-filled and academically rigorous haven for  
our students.

Amid the challenges of the past year, our dedicated teachers and 
students have not only weathered the storm but emerged stronger.
We’ve rediscovered and embraced note-taking strategies that may 
have been sidelined during the pandemic years. Throughout the 
school day, we’re infusing organizational strategies, empowering
our students with essential skills in time management, and
navigating their educational journey with effectiveness.

But that’s not all—brace yourselves for the wave of new initiatives! 
Our Campus Ministry program has blossomed to now include a
dynamic Servant Leadership course. This student-led endeavor
empowers our young leaders to craft retreats and faith-based activities for the entire student body. Our partnership with
Barry University has expanded, offering Dual Enrollment Religion courses in both 11th and 12th grades. Our STEM
program is reaching new heights with the addition of Applied Engineering, which introduces students to practical in-the-
workplace applications and possible career paths for budding engineers.  Further, our Aerospace Career Academy continues 
to offer a four-year course of study in collaboration with Embry-Riddle Aeronautical University. In the eight years that TC 
has partnered with ERAU, over 20 students have already earned their wings, and the number is steadily climbing.

The FFA program, too, has truly come alive on our campus. What started as a spark has grown into a blazing fire, with not 
one but two teachers now offering classes within this flourishing program. Through all these initiatives, we stay true to our 
mission. Our instructional endeavors are designed to deepen our students’ relationship with God, foster academic excellence, 
and instill a lifelong commitment to serving others. We are undeniably blessed to form a community where our students can 
grow in both faith and knowledge. Trinity Catholic High School is not just a school; it’s a vibrant tapestry of learning, faith, 
and service.

With excitement and gratitude,
Tammie Vassou
Principal
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Staff Spotlight

Sarah Jenkins -  Guidance Assistant - If you ever walked through the main office at 
TC, the smiling face you see in the Guidance office, Mrs. Jenkins.  Sarah was hired this 
past summer to help strengthen our Guidance department. Our students have gravitated 
to her to get a good pep talk, schedule an appointment with their guidance counselor,
or raid her candy bowl! She has been a valuable asset to our staff by helping set up for 
major events or giving a point of view from a parent’s perspective, as her daughter is a 
student at TC.  

Patricia Musco  - Mrs. Musco joined the TC family this past November.
Our students and parents know Ms. Pat very well regarding their attendance at TC. 
She is a transplant from Brooklyn, NY.  While in New York, she worked on Wall Street, 
Church at the Rock as the Christian Education Director, and at Joel Braverman High 
School, where she oversaw attendance and dress code.  Her late husband, Christopher, 
passed away in 2000.  Patricia moved to Ocala with her sister in July 2022. 

Trinity Catholic High School faculty, staff and administrators play an important role in the lives of our students. 
We are excited to honor the following:

Robert Coutu - Rob returned to TC this year after being away for several years.
He has engaged our student trainers so that the program at TC shines throughout the 
athletic calendar.  He also held training classes to ensure the school was prepared for any 
medical emergency at an athletic event on campus.  As we all saw this past year with
Buffalo Bills player Damar Hamlin, our training staff must always be ready. 

Faculty Achievements
Distinguished Catholic School Educator - At the annual “Kick-off ” of the Diocesan 
school year celebration for the academic year 2022-2023, Mike Young received the
Distinguished Catholic School Educator award.
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Class of 2023
Congratulations to the exceptional Class of 2023 at Trinity Catholic 
High School! 

As you embark on the next chapter of your life, take pride in your 
accomplishments and the growth you’ve experienced during high school. 
Your hard work, resilience, and dedication have brought you to this moment, 
and we celebrate your achievements.

May the knowledge and friendships you’ve gained at Trinity Catholic High 
School serve as a solid foundation for the future. Cherish the memories 
you’ve created and the lessons you’ve learned. As you step into the world
beyond these halls, remember that your potential is limitless, and the 
possibilities are vast.

Embrace the challenges ahead with courage and enthusiasm. Continue to 
pursue your dreams, and may your passions guide you toward success and 
fulfillment. The Class of 2023 has shown incredible strength and unity, 
and we do not doubt you will leave a lasting impact on the world.

Wishing you all the best in your future endeavors,

Congratulations again, 
Trinity Catholic High School Class of 2023!
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Alumni Spotlight - Tyler Stentiford, Class of 2012
Every morning at TC, the students recite the TC vision statement.  The second line fits Tyler Stentiford, which is: 
A Trinity Catholic graduate will actively bring about the kingdom of God and will use his or her unique talents to spread 
love to others through good citizenship and service.  When news broke that TC was in the planning stages of building a 
fine arts center, Tyler, a University of South Florida graduate who majored in Architectural and Theatrical Design,
and his father, Paul Stentiford, set up a meeting with Lou Pereira about getting involved with the project.

Afterward, he supported TC’s Building Committee by helping to determine this building’s needs so that it could be
a beacon in Marion County.  During this time, he put together a small group of alumni and friends of TC to
coordinate a fundraiser in support of the capital campaign.  Music of the Mouse was born.  This past summer,
Tyler was named Vice President at Stentiford Construction.

What made Trinity Catholic so special to you?
Trinity was special to me because it was like attending school with a family. Many of us had known each other since
we were literally in diapers and had grown up together and that kind of special bond with your classmates and
peers is unique.

Were there any special programs or activities that made you choose the major you decided to pursue?
I was very involved in music ministry while at TC. This led to work in theatrical design, which led me to study it
in college.

Your faith has been an important part of your life. How did TC nurture your relationship with Christ?
Trinity allowed me to grow in my relationship with Christ through experiences like retreats, where my classmates and
I reflected on our faith journey together.

What was one of your favorite moments at TC?
One of my favorite memories while at TC was getting to play piano for Mass. There was something special about our 
entire school family singing and worshipping together, and being a part of creating the music for each of these moments 
was very memorable for me.
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When it was announced that TC was going to build a new fine arts center, you were one of the first who wanted to get 
involved.  Why did you make that decision?
While I was at TC, I saw a faculty and staff willing to do anything for their students. Because of this attention and
dedication to a student’s success, I found a passion for piano and theatre that I may not have otherwise known.
When I heard that TC was building a fine arts center, I wanted to be a part of that project in any way possible so that I 
could help give another student the opportunity I received.

You also spearheaded Music of the Mouse, one of the largest alumni functions that gave back to TC. 
How did that come about?
During some of the meetings for the Colangelo Fine Arts Center, we discussed budget options, fundraising, and ways to 
make our budget work to get to our goal. I wanted to help contribute to that and show the community what this kind of 
facility means to students, faculty, and alumni. After reaching out to some performers, we created a ten-piece ensemble 
with a full choir and vocalists comprised of Trinity Catholic alumni, students, family, and friends who wanted to help 
contribute to this fantastic cause. We created our musical revue, which would be entertaining for kids and adults, called 
Music of the Mouse.

Your parents are Founders of TC; they helped lay the foundation for building the school and what it is today.  
How does it feel sitting next to your dad on the Building Committee, knowing that you are now a part of developing 
the future of TC?
My parents are an enormous inspiration to me; they taught me that when God blesses you with something, you should 
always give something back. I always knew that I wanted to do something for the school that gave me so much during 
my time there, but getting to sit next to my dad on the committee that is helping shape this facility is better than
anything I could have imagined. I am so happy that I get to be a part of a lasting change like this on an amazing
campus, and I only hope that some other student walks into the Colangelo Fine Arts Center one day and picks up an 
instrument to discover that they have a God-given talent that they may have never even known about.

What advice would you have for a graduating Senior at TC?
Keep the Faith.
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Ministry - Leading to an Encounter with Christ
Our Campus Ministry was very busy this school year as our Campus Minister, Liz Cook, and her peer ministers helped 
shape the school’s Catholic identity with our students and the TC community.  TC students recorded over 16,000 service 
hours over the past school year.  

Trinity Catholic is the only high school in the Diocese that holds weekly Mass with all grades.  A new class called,
“Servant Leadership and Missionary Discipleship” was also formed, which helped our students gain a stronger voice in 
planning retreats and campus activities.  These students also would go around to classes and pray with each class at the 
beginning of class time. 

During Catholic Schools Week, students participated in a, “Together we CAN: ProLife Edition” collection, where students 
donated over three shopping carts full of supplies to the local Alpha Center For Women. This non-profit organization 
provides counseling, education, advocacy, and physical support to parents during and after pregnancy. 

Trinity Catholic also hosted St. Luke Productions for a live, one-man theatrical presentation of, “Tolton: From Slave to 
Priest”. This program shares the story of Venerable Augustus Tolton, America’s first recognized African-American
Catholic priest, charismatic preacher, and evangelizer.
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Al & Elizabeth Colangelo Fine Arts Center
Colangelo Fine Arts Center Opening Night
On September 12th, TC launched a five-million-dollar capital campaign, the largest campaign since the school’s
inception, the Reflecting God’s Glory Campaign. TC’s cafeteria was transformed into something similar to the red carpet 
of a movie premiere.  TC photography students became paparazzi while our Fine Arts program entertained our special 
guests.  President Lou Pereira unveiled the campaign and renderings of the proposed new Colangelo Fine Arts Center.
  
Colangelo Fine Arts Center
After a fantastic First Night Campaign kickoff, the Fine Arts Committee led by Mr. Pereira and the committee chairs,
Robert and Betsy DeClerk, worked tirelessly to talk to potential donors and local committee leaders to get involved with 
the campaign to build the Colangelo Fine Arts Center.  With the help of the Catholic Foundation of Central Florida, a 
capital campaign was established and implemented throughout the year.  The Advancement office traveled across
the Northern Deanery to speak to each parish’s priests and when given the
opportunity, to their parishioners about the fine arts center. The Fine 
Arts Building Committee helped develop the final plans for the  
building, a beautiful cornerstone for the TC campus.

Presently this project has been postponed!
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Fine Arts
Choir
22-23 was a standout year for TC’s Choir.

Choir and Band participated in the Marion County Sheriff’s Office
Community Christmas Party for children on 12/9/22.

Concert Choir participated in the Disney Candlelight Ceremony at  
Epcot on 12/10/22.

Four students participated in the Florida All-State Honor Choirs at the 
Florida Music Education Association State Convention in January:
HS Mixed Chorus:   Senior High TTBB Chorus:
Nico Repiedad – Bass 2 Will Clemons – Bass 2
Connor Williams – Tenor 2 Thomas Melvin – Baritone

Women’s, Men’s, & Concert Choirs all 
received Straight Superior ratings at the
District Choir MPA on March 3, 2023.

At Choir State MPA in April, Men’s Choir earned a Good rating, and Women’s
and Concert Choirs earned an Excellent rating.

Choir members participated in the Music of the Mouse alumni fundraiser on 
Saturday, April 1st.

This year’s Choir and Band traveled to NYC in March for their annual 
trip. (pic in front of St. Patrick’s Cathedral)
 
Band
The TC band had another fantastic year of group and individual
competitions.
  
FBA 9-Star Honor Band: (June 2022): Congrats to Grace Williams, Sean
Jessee, & Briana Harper Mendoza on their selection to the Florida Bandmasters
Association 9-Star Honor Band! (pic)

Marching Band: Competed at East Lake Classic Marching Festival (3rd Place),
Ocala Marching Band Festival (2nd Place), and FBA District 19 Marching
Band MPA (Superior rating).

Spotlight Individual Achievement: Nico Repiedad auditioned for and
performed with the Macy’s Great American Marching Band at the 2022
Macy’s Thanksgiving Day Parade.

Festival of Winds @ USF: Congrats to Connor Williams, Jennie Dingle, Cote
Mulligan, Emily Boring, Erin Enright, and Sean Jessee on their selection for
this honor band!

Tri-State Music Festival @ FSU: Kudos to Brennan Holland and Maddie Rivette on
their selection to this honor band! These Band students participated in the Florida  
Music Education Association State Convention in January.
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Florida HS Honor Band:  Anjali Vassou, Brennan Holland

Tri-M Honor Society Student Experience:  Cote Mulligan, Doug Bandoske 

Jazz MPA received an Excellent rating.

Concert Band District MPA received a Straight Superior rating.

State Concert MPA - The concert band received a Straight Superior rating at
State and was the recipient of a special award, the Otto J. Krausharr award,
given to crews who earn Straight Superior at the Marching Band MPA,
District Concert MPA, and State Concert MPA. 
This is the 3rd time the TC band has won the award.

Individual and Ensemble MPA:  44 solos and ensembles earned a Superior
rating; 25 solos and ensembles earned an Excellent rating; 14 soloists and 5
ensembles plus 1 Color Guard Soloist qualified for State competition.

State Solo & Ensemble MPA: 
• Superior Solos - Maddie Rivette & Emma Forgette
• Superior w/ Distinction Solos - Kylie Thornell
• Superior Ensemble - Sax Quartet (Brady Schwartz, Jennie Dingle,
 Doug Bandoske, Alex Moncada)
• Superior w/ Distinction Percussion Ensemble - Connor Williams,  
 Aizik Weech, Wendy Kaleta, Alejandra Silva Tirado, Ansley Smith,
 Lucas Rosario, Ranya El-Jassous, James Pullings, Brayden Wolgast,
 Christopher Glorius, Anh Nguyen, Jose Garcia Ortega,
 and Dylan Temple
• Superior Guard Solo - Makayla Sowards

All-County Honor Band: 14 Celtic musicians were chosen to participate in
the All-County Honor Band held in April at Forest HS.
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Visual Arts
This year our visual artists participated in two public art shows in the community:

Elements of Art exhibit at the Appleton: 
The “Elements of Art” Student Art Show is a temporary exhibit located in the Education Wing of the Appleton Museum 
of Art that celebrates the artwork of private, independent, and homeschooled students.
Eight TC student artists participated in this exhibit, 3 with multiple pieces.

1. Kristyn Kennedy “Synesthesia”
2. Kaley Alava “You Are Beautiful”
3. Kaya Renaker “Christ”
4. Marisol Perez “Self-Portrait”
5. Kristyn Kennedy “Selfish”
6. Ranya El-Jassous “Space Shuttle”
7. Yannarith Hidalgo “Still-life”
8. Isabell Campbell “Swamp”
9. Ranya El-Jassous “Earth”
10.   Kristyn Kennedy “Anxiety”
11. Ranya El-Jassous “Save Your Tears”

Fine Arts Festival of Ocala (FAFO):
22 student artists represented Trinity Catholic at the Fine Arts Festival of Ocala. The student exhibition was located
at Citizen’s Circle.
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TC Life - Student Achievements
Trinity Catholic FFA - Lexi Westgate (FFA Vice President) and Hunter Temple (FFA
President) attended the CPC event (Chapter Leadership Conference) in Kissimmee on
September 7-8. The two spent time networking with other chapters and strengthening  
their leadership skills to help guide our chapter.

Voice of Democracy – The VFW sponsors this patriotic audio essay competition  
requiring submission of both a written essay and a recorded speech. This year’s theme: 
“Why is theVeteran Important?” These Celtics (Hannah Torres, Harrison Holland, and  
Anjali Vassou) received their Post-level awards (certificates plus cash and participation 
prizes) in December at VFWPost 4209. Post-level winners move on to the District 
level, then on to the State level for judging. Those who “place” at the State level go on 
to compete at the National level, where the top prize is a $35K scholarship.

College Board’s National Recognition Program Winners –
This program recognizes under-represented 
students with academic honors. 
Anjali Vassou: NRSTA
Brady Schwartz: NRSTA
Daniela Villagomez: NHRA, NRSTA
Hannah Torres: NAARA, NRSTA
Harrison Holland: NRSTA
Janelle Gonzalez: NHRA
Jennie Dingle: NRSTA
Nicolas Repiedad: NRSTA
Synia Davenport: NAARA

Award Key:
·         National African American Recognition Award = NAARA
·         National Hispanic Recognition Award = NHRA
·         National Rural and Small Town Award = NRSTA
·         National Indigenous Award = NIA

LOMY 2022-2023:  Ocala Metro Chamber & Economic Partnership (CEP)  
sponsors a leadership development program for high school students. In May 2023,
seven Celtics graduated from the 2022-2023 class of Leadership Ocala
Marion Youth, otherwise known as LOMY: Aubrey Nelson, Rylee Ostanik,
Leanna Pabst, Miguel Quintana, Kaelee Smith, Hannah Torres, and  
McKenna Yates.

Boys State Summer 2022:  Florida’s Premier Youth Leadership Program,  
sponsored by the American Legion, takes place over one week each summer in  
Tallahassee. Boys State is, “a comprehensive one-week course in state and local  
government.” Harrison Holland is the delegate selected to represent the American 
Legion Ocala Post 27 at the Boys State Summer 2022 session.

Eagle Scouts:  This year 3 Trinity Catholic seniors achieved the rank of Eagle Scout,
the highest rank attainable in the Boy Scouts of America. Since its inception in 1911,
only 4% of Scouts have earned this rank after a lengthy review process. The Eagle Scout
rank has been earned by over 2.5 million youth.
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Student Achievements - cont’d
·         Christopher Scott-Bowron Glorius
·         Brayden Wolgast 
·         Jonah Wolgast

Nationally Ranked Gymnast:  Congrats to Sally Wood, who competed
at the USA Gymnastics 2023 Women’s Development Program National
Championships in Oklahoma City, OK held 5/12-14/23. Sally ranked
9th in the All-Stars East floor competition.

Private Pilot Certification:  During this school year seniors Andrew Beck
and Brendan Held earned their private pilot certification and
received their wings. 

Equestrian Samantha 
Brooks is a member of the 
Trinity Catholic Equestrian 
Team AND rides  
separately in a sport called 
Show Jumping.

Celtic Preston 
Wright  
provides his 
testimony at the 
annual FCA 
Marion County 
Breakfast.
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Tommy Bond - Retirement
After almost two decades, TC’s 2nd athletic director is stepping down.  TC’s Athletics has become one of the top
athletic programs in the state under Coach Bond’s leadership.  Our student-athletes can play on some of the best
athletic facilities and for some of the best coaches in north central Florida.  The TC community thanks Coach Bond
for his tireless efforts in developing a proud tradition at TC.  Coach Bond will be staying on as our baseball coach,
so he will still be around and will help Mr. Holcomb with parts of graduation. 

Thank you, Coach Bond,  for everything you have done for TC.
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Fall Sports
Girls Golf: 
 Team finished at Regionals.
 Celtics named to Star Banner All-County Girls Golf Team: 
 Olivia Petrella

Boys Golf: 
 Team finished at Districts.  Nathan Hillan & Collin Boone
 qualified for Regionals as individual players. Nathan moved  
 on to State and tied for 55th.

 Celtics named to Star Banner All-County Boys Golf Team: 
 Nathan Hillan
 Candidate for Athlete of the Year:  Nathan Hillan 

Volleyball: 
 District champ for 16th time.
 Won Regional Quarterfinal, Semifinal,
 and Final = Regional Champ.
 Lost to Clearwater Central Catholic at the
 State Semifinal.

 Candidates for Athlete of the Year: 
 Kiana LaBorde & Amelia Fitzpatrick
 Celtics named to Star Banner All-County
 Volleyball Teams:
 First Team:  Amelia Fitzpatrick RS/S,
 Kiana LaBorde OH, McKenna Yates Libero
 Second Team:  Elayna Johnson MH
 Honorable Mention:  Avery Campise OH,
 Rose Gravel MB, Cole Crews DS,
 Hope Basile MH, Marisol Perez S, Emily Hirst MB

Swim: 
 Team and individuals did well at Districts and  
 at Regionals.
 Alexandra Stevens, Xavier Washington, and  
 Austin Zamecki moved on as individuals to  
 State & finished their season there.

 National Catholic Swimming & Diving  
 Championship at Loyola University Maryland: 
 These swimmers represented Trinity Catholic: 
 Alejandra Perez, Jaelynn Munger, Brendan Held.
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Fall Sports - cont’d
Celtics named to Star Banner All Area Boys Swimming Team
(Note: Rankings are based on performances from the MCIAC and state
series by area swimmers):  

• Xavier Washington, Trinity Catholic: member of second fastest
 200 y medley relay team, 1:49.28; third fastest in 50-yard freestyle,
 22.83; fastest in 100-yard backstroke, 52.70, and finished 13th at the
 1A state championships.
• Austin Zamecki, Trinity Catholic: member of second fastest
 200 y medley relay team, 1:49.28; second fastest in the 200-yard IM,
 2:08.34; and third fastest in the 500-yard freestyle, 4:54.93 
 

Celtics named to Star Banner All Area Girls Swimming Team
(Note: Rankings are based on performances from the MCIAC and state
series by area swimmers):

• Alexandra Stevens, Trinity Catholic: member of fastest 200-yard
 medley relay team, 2:01.57; fastest in the 100 butterfly, 1:07.80, and
 finished sixth at the 1A region 1 meet; second fastest in the 100-yard
 freestyle, 57.43, swimming lead-off at the 1A District 3 meet;
 second fastest in the 500 y freestyle, 5:05.86, and finished fourth at
 the 1A Region 1 meet; second fastest in the 100-yard breaststroke,
 1:07.98, and finished 21st at the 1A state meet; and member of the
 second fastest 400-yard relay team, 3:57.47 that finished eighth at the 1A
 Region 1 meet.
• Jaelynn Munger, Trinity Catholic: member of fastest 200-yard medley relay team, 2:01.57; second fastest in the  

 200-yard IM, 2:25.05; ranked in the top ten in the 100-yard freestyle; second fastest in the 100-yard breaststroke,  
 1:15.70; and member of the second fastest 400-yard relay team, 3:57.47 that finished eighth at the 1A Region 1 meet.

• Alejandra Perez, Trinity Catholic; member of fastest 200-yard medley relay team, 2:01.57; second fastest in the
 50-yard freestyle, 26.15 where she finished 10th at the 1A Region 1 meet; third fastest in the 100-yard
 breaststroke, 1:18.38; and member of the second fastest 400-yard relay team, 3:57.47 that finished eighth at  

 the 1A  Region 1 meet.

XC: 
 Both Boys & Girls teams advanced from Districts to Regionals.
 Boys advanced to State.
 Boys team placed 25th at State, and Cedric (Wayne) McFadden
 medaled with a 13th place finish overall. 
 Celtics named to Star Banner All-Area Boys Cross Country Teams:
 Candidate for Athlete of the Year:  Cedric McFadden 
 First Team:  Cedric McFadden
 Honorable Mention:  Dylan Temple, Eleto Skahill

Celtics named to Star Banner All-Area Girls Cross Country Teams:
Honorable Mention:  Josie Leonard
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Fall Sports - cont’d
Equestrian:  
 Interscholastic Equestrian Association (IEA) Zone 4 Region 7 -- 
 Trinity Catholic Celtic Equestrian Team:  Danielle Triola,
 Hunter Temple, Samantha Brooks, Ava Berquist, Kelsey Maynard,
 Victoria Quiles,  Jason Munger. 

 • Team named Reserve Champion at final show of the season. 
 • Victoria Quiles and Kelsey Maynard, first year IEA
  competitors, individually qualified for Regionals. 
 • Kelsey placed 2nd and Victoria 3rd and both just missed
  qualifying for Zones.
 • Victoria received an IEA Certificate of Recognition for earning
  the highest total points for the 22-23 season in her division,
  Zone 4 Region 7 Junior Varsity Beginner WT.

Football: 
 JV finished their season 5-1!  Varsity finished their regular season 5-2.  District Champs. 1S-R2 Regional Champs.
 Hosted State Semifinal vs John Carroll Catholic. State Runner-up.
 Celtics named to Florida HS Football 2022 Class 1S All-State Football Teams:
 1st Team Offense:
 RB: Beau Beard; OL: Tommy Kinsler, OL: Brayden Ramey,
 K: Justin Arroyo
 1st Team Defense:
 LB: Donathan Lecorn DB: Courtney Patterson
 2nd Team Offense: OL: Dominic Johnson
 2nd Team Defense: LB: Jeremiah Rhem
 Honorable Mention: DL: Tyler Simms, DB: Devontae Grant

 Celtics named to Star Banner All-County Teams:
 Athlete of the Year nominee: Beau Beard
 All-County 1st Team Offense:   OL:  Tommy Kinsler, Brayden Ramey,
 Dominic Johnson; RB:  Beau Beard; K:  Justin Arroyo
 All-County 2nd Team Offense:   OL:  G’nivre Carr
 All-County 1st Team Defense: LB:  Donathan LeCorn, DB:  Jeremiah Rhem,
 Courtney Patterson, K:  Justin Arroyo
 All-County 2nd Team Defense:  DL:  Tyler Simms, DB:  Devonte Grant
 Honorable Mention:  Brice Summerall UTL, Harrison Holland UTL,
 Kenyen Smith UTL, Jacob Smith, Preston Wright QB,
 Jewellius Lluberes WR, Cedric McFadden WR, Mekai Griffin TE

 District #7 Player of the Year:  Beau Beard
 1S Coach of the Year:  John Brantley
 Celtics named to All-District #7 Team:  Tommy Kinsler,
 Beau Beard, Dominic Johnson, Donathan Lecorn,
 Jeremiah Rhem, Devontae Grant

 FACA North/South All-Star Football Classic Coach:  John Brantley
 Celtics selected for North Squad:  Brayden Ramey
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Boys Basketball:  Post-season ended at District Semifinal.
Celtics named to Star Banner All-County Boys
Basketball Team:
2nd Team:  F  Jermaine Kinsler          Honorable Mention:  Isaac Jacobs

Girls Basketball:  Team finished at Regional Quarterfinal.
Celtics named to Star Banner All-County Girls  
Basketball Team: 
 1st Team:  F Rose Gravel 
 Honorable Mention:  Alessa Washington, Heaven Sanders 
  

Competitive Cheer:  Class 1A Region 2, Medium Non-Tumbling – qualified at Regionals for 
the State Semifinals. Post-season  ended there. 

Boys Soccer:  Season ended at the Regional Quarterfinal.

 Celtics named to Star Banner All-County Boys Soccer Team:
 M Bennett Stringfellow,  
    D Daniel Andrade 
Honorable Mention:  Austin Hilty,  Daniel Taberner 

Girls Soccer:  Post-season ended at District final.
 Celtics named to Star Banner All-County Girls
 Soccer Team:
 Honorable Mention: Kaley Alava, Josie Leonard

Winter Sports

2022-2023 CELTIC ATHLETICS WRAP-UP
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Spring Sports
Beach VB: 
 Season record:  (9-7, 6-4 neutral) -- Team won District Semi,
 lost Championship – season ended with the Regional Play-In

 Celtics named to Star Banner All-County Girls Beach
 Volleyball Team: 
 Kiana LaBorde/McKenna Yates 13-4

Flag Football:
 6-8 for Season. Post-season ended at District Quarterfinal.

 Star Banner All-County Girls Flag Football Team:
 Offense:  QB- Madison Boyd, RB - Mariah Reyes,
 WR - McKenna Yates, WR - Heaven Sanders,
 ATH - Alyssa Washington
 Defense:  ATH - Rose Gravel, Trinity Catholic

Softball: 
 District Runner-up! 
 Post-season ended at Regional Quarterfinal.
 FCA Empower Scholarship Nominee:  Anjali Vassou
 
 Celtics named to Star Banner All-County Softball Team:
 1st Team:  P- Kinley Libby, DH- Emma Kaylor 
 2nd Team:  P- Liliana Ornelas, DH- Emma Simms
 Honorable Mention:  Kristina Fogleman

Lacrosse: 
 Finished the season 11-3 & 2nd seed in District. Post-season ended
 at Regional Quarterfinal.

 Celtics named to Star Banner All-County Boys Lacrosse Team:
 ATT Coren Forrest, MDF Cedric McFadden, MDF Harrison Holland,
 UTL Gavin Youmans

2022-2023 CELTIC ATHLETICS WRAP-UP
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Baseball: 
District Champs!  Post-season ended at Regional Final.

 Celtics named to Star Banner All-County Baseball Team:
 1st Team: ERAINF – Ashton Fernandez, OF – Connor Tundis,
 ERAP – Drew Myer, UTIL –Mekai Griffin 
 2nd Team:  INF – Cade Hentz 
 Honorable Mention:  Anthony Vizzini

Girls Tennis: 
 Season record:  8-2. Finished 3rd at Districts. Olivia Petrella  
 won the singles line 5 division at Districts.
 Team did not advance to Regionals.
 No Celtics named to Star Banner All-County Girls  
 Tennis Team

Boys Tennis:  Did not field a team this year.

Boys Track & Field: 
 Wayne McFadden, Dylan Temple, Ryland Windsor, &
 Nick LaTour qualified for State. McFadden placed 2nd 
 (State Runner-up) in the FHSAA Class 1A Boys 800M Run. 
Star Banner All-County Boys Track & Field  
Co-Athlete of the Year: 
 Cedric McFadden
Celtics named to Star Banner All-County Boys
Track & Field Team:  
 800M - Cedric McFadden

Girls Track & Field: 
 Zoe Zinnie and Hope Willis qualified for State.
 Hope Willis medaled in 3 events: 2nd in
 Women’s High Jump (1.57m), 3rd in
 Women’s Shot Put (11.05m), & 3rd in
 Women’s Discus (35.13m). 

Star Banner All-County Girls Track & Field
Athlete of the Year:  Hope Willis
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Signings for 2022 - 2023
Fall 2022 Signees:
Kiana LaBorde – Spring Hill College – Volleyball
Cade Hentz – Jacksonville University – Baseball
Amelia Fitzpatrick – Flagler College – Volleyball
Alexis Westgate – Ave Maria University – Soccer
 
Winter 2023 Signees:
Brayden Ramey – Florida Atlantic University – Football
Beau Beard – Keiser University West Palm Beach – Football
Tommy Kinsler – University of Miami – Football
Brice Summerall – Hutchinson Community College – Football
Jake Pereira – Belmont Abbey College – Baseball
Wyatt Amodeo – University of Northwestern Ohio – Baseball
Kinley Libby – Columbia International University – Softball
Austin Zamecki – Lynn University – Swimming
 
Spring 2023 Signees:
Patrick Plunkett – Allegany College of Maryland
Ashton Fernandez – Eastern Florida State College
Torie Fairley – Warner University
Zoe Zinnie – Flagler College
Harrison Holland – United States Coast Guard Academy
Ryland Windsor – Jacksonville University
Josie Leonard – Jacksonville University

Diane Volko & the Robert Volko SR Inaugural Golf Tournament
In the spring of 2022, Diane Volko, a Blessed Trinity parishioner, approached Lou Pereira with a proposal. She and her 
family, as a means of memorializing her late husband Robert, wanted to plan and coordinate a golf tournament to raise 
money for Trinity Catholic’s golf program. Fast forward through numerous “hiccups” to November 12th at Ocala
Palms Golf & Country Club– Diane and a cadre of family and friends executed a successful tournament within her 
home community and raised a total of $7,000 for Trinity Catholic Golf. What a blessing for TC’s program!

Donors/Donations
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Events
Jeans and Jerseys
The 3rd annual Jeans and Jerseys was held at the World Equestrian Center in October.  Over 200 people showed up to 
Expo 1 to attend the event.  This year, TC raised over $89,000, which will go directly to helping the school continue to 
give our students a quality Catholic education.  Some of the big auction items included a fishing trip to Costa Rica,
a seven-night stay at a beach house in Amelia Island, Florida vs Florida State football tickets in the Champions Club,
USC vs. Notre Dame in South Bend, and for the first time, TC customized cornhole boards!  A special thank you to
this year’s chair, Mrs. Jessica Young, who worked tirelessly on one foot! Thank you to our committee members:
Jessica Young, Trisha Perkins, Savannah Garrett, Jennifer Franco, DeAnna Hartley, Linda Steer, Bill Catsulis
(auctioneer), Heather Holcomb, Brooke Watridge, Angela Temple and Dawn Fernandez.
 
Sponsors:
CHAMPION – Dick & Paulette Bavetta, Frank DeLuca
DISTRICT – Engel & Volkers Ocala, Faithfully Guided, Art of Destruction, Ridgewater Show Stables,
Sean & Ann Marie Thornton, St. Theresa Catholic Church
ALL COUNTY - Dean Law Firm, Catholic Foundation of Central Florida, Blessed Trinity Catholic Church,
Renasant Bank, Palm Chevrolet
TEAM CAPTAIN - Ocala Stud, Stickney Dental, Gerri Mukri, A-1 Transmission
MVP – Papa Johns, Hudson Phillips Properties, Concord Printing,
Recharge Clinic, Crippen CPA
UNSUNG HERO - Kevin & Kimber Camp,
Reverend John McCracken

Palm For Education - This year we brought back TC’s car 
raffle with Palm Chevrolet; the last one happened in 2019.  
This year we raffled a 3-year 2023 Chevy Equinox LS or 
$15,000 lease.  Palm Chevy donated the lease or the value of 
the car lease.  TC raised over $48,000!  Roddy Michelle is our 
2023 car raffle winner!  Thank you to JVC Broadcasting for
donating radio announcements to support the raffle. Thank 
you to Blessed Trinity, St. Marks, and Queen of Peace for
allowing our parents to come down to sell raffle tickets.
Thank you to Palm Chevrolet owner Craig Bachrodt and
General Manager Brandon Maynard for supporting TC.
Our students also got involved by selling raffle tickets. 
For every three tickets sold, students had their names put
in the raffle to win a brand-new PlayStation 5.
Junior Seve Fernandez was the lucky winner!

Founders Dinner -  The TC Founders gathered in
September 2022 for their annual dinner. Bishop Noonan 
celebrated Mass. Founders attended the dinner in the TC 
cafe and were entertained by students from our Fine Arts 
Department. Our Founders conversed over dinner with our 
Student Ambassadors and members of our administration. 
Mr. Pereira and Mrs. Vassou updated our Founders on the 
happenings at TC. 

Remembering Founders- Please pray for the repose of the souls of those who passed on since last year’s Founders Dinner.
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Chris Uhle Memorial
Basketball Game
Each year, our alumni come together on Thanksgiving Eve to
celebrate the life of Trinity Catholic High School 2011 Graduate 
Chris Uhle.  In the summer of 2015, Chris was getting ready to 
head overseas to play professional basketball when he became ill 
and passed away due to an apparent heart attack.  His family
started a college scholarship in his name at TC for graduating 
seniors.  Proceeds from this memorial basketball game go
directly to this scholarship fund.  To donate, you can go online to 
https://www.trinitycatholichs.org/chrisuhle/

Grandparents Day
Our Grandparents were invited back on campus this past November to spend time with their grandchildren at Mass and 
breakfast. The Marino Gymnasium was at capacity, with over 400 people at breakfast.  Grandparents Day for the 2023-24 
has been moved to the Spring on Wednesday, April 3, 2024.  Information will be sent out before the event. 

Events - cont’d
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Events - cont’d
Barn
This year, our FFA Alumni and Supporters raised money to construct a new pole barn for our FFA and agricultural
program.  TC is the only high school in the Diocese of Orlando to have a barn built on its campus.  The Immaculata 
Barn is a learning laboratory for our students to engage in raising livestock.  The barn is located on the Northeast side
of campus behind the visitor bleachers of Dunlap Track and Field.  Thank you to Mrs. Sara LeFils and the committee
for making this a reality.



 30



31

Alumni Update
Alumni Update – 2022-23

• Hello to Nicole Prendergast Taylor (‘04)! Inaugural graduating class Nicole and her
 husband Tommie have 3 children and live in Ocala.
 
• Baby blessings to Faith (Carney) Morales (‘08)! She, husband Pablo, and son Jordi welcomed
 Grace Denise Michelle Morales on May 9th, 2023 at 12:27pm at AdventHealth Ocala. Grace
 weighed in at 6 lbs 8 oz and measured 19.75  inches long.

• Welcome back, Tremayne Scott (‘08), Defensive Tackle Coach at Ohio U! Always a
 pleasure to welcome a Celtic back home, especially when he’s on a recruiting mission!

• Great hearing from Tiffany (Richardson) Gibbs (‘09)! Tiffany, serving in the US Army
  is married to Cletus Gibbs. They have 1 child and live in El Paso, Texas.

• Congratulations to Rebecca (Stoner) Thornhill (’09), who gave birth to Emma  Grace in
  June ’22. See more information in the Founder Family Spotlight.
  
• Ocala Magazine featured West Andrews (‘10) in their annual ’40 Under 40’ issue published 7/1/22.  
 West is the General Manager of Cart World Golf Cars.

• Christmas 2022:  Donovan and Colleen Sochacki Geradine (’11) shared their mutual   
 Christmas present with faculty a and staff, an ultrasound of Baby Geradine! 

• Maria Mazzurco (‘12) married Chad Mitchell in a beautiful ceremony on 2/19/23  
 (photo credit: Maudie Lucas Photography)

• Marilys Lopez-Garcia (‘13) and Anthony Garcia (‘16 ) – Their “love story” began in 2020 in a
 kickboxing class, grew as they shared their faith, and strengthened through participation and
 discernment in the Holy Couples Coaching program. They got engaged on October 31, 2021
 during the Spanish Mass at St. Jude Catholic Parish and officially received the Sacrament of
 Matrimony on October 22, 2022 at Blessed Trinity Catholic Church.

• Shelby Heitmuller married Joseph Watford on 4/22/23. (photo credit for couple:
 Katelyn Virginia Photography) Shelby attended TC but graduated from another HS.
 However, a number of TC alumni were present at the wedding as shown in this photo:
 Joshua Harding (‘13), Laurel Mengers Keeney (‘13), “Miss Kim” Heitmuller,
 “Miss Penny” Baird, and Rachel Dean Kurila (‘13).

• Rebecca Hoesterey (’14) received her Master of Social Work from the University of
 Wisconsin-Madison in May of this year and has moved to Chicago to be a school social worker. 

• Ulysees Gilbert III (’15) – Released by the Pittsburgh Steelers in August ‘22, Ulysees signed
 with the Tampa Bay Buccaneers in October. Welcome back to Florida, Ulysees!
 Looking forward to the ‘23 season!

• Musicians’ Reunion! Laura (Floyd) Taccetta (’16) and Chase DeCarlo (’16) reunited
 for Lakeland Symphony’s Cavaleria Rusticana in January ’23. Laura is an elementary school
 music teacher in Lakeland; Chase is 2nd horn for The Venice Symphony.

• Megan Griffin (‘17 ) married Joshua Horiski on 12/10/22 photo credit for couple: Eleven Eleven  
 Imagery) - Check out these alums in “Miss Penny” Baird’s selfie at the reception celebrating with  
 Megan and Joshua: Harry Hirst (‘17), Justin Ponkey (‘17) and Skyler Leaphart (‘17).

• Brian Litz (’17) – Bachelor’s degree in Digital Arts & Science from UF. Attending graduate
 school at UCF’s Florida Interactive Entertainment Academy studying Video Game Project
 Management. Working toward a Master of Science in Interactive Entertainment.
 Design Manager at Get In The Box Studios. Professional Scrum Master I certified.

Tremayne 
Scott (2nd 
from right)

1st: Faith 
Morales
(right)

Colleen and  
Donovan Sochacki

Maria 
Mazzurco 
(left)

Anthony Garcia and  
Marilys Lopez-Garcia (left)
Attending alumni (above)

Shelby Heitmuller
(right);

Below: Laura
Taccetta and

Chase DeCarlo
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• On November 12, 2022, Marisa Martinez (‘17) married Nathan Castans! Their ceremony  
 took place in the presence of family and friends at Lakeside Ranch in Inverness, Florida.
 We wish Marisa and Nathan every happiness!

• Kudos to Hunter Folsom (‘18), awarded OLOY, academic All-District, & others in his   
 final football season at Brown. Those awards led to bowl game invitations.  Hunter
 chose to play on the U.S. All-Ivy team against the All-Star team of the Japanese NFL
 in the Japan U.S. Dream Bowl 2023 in Tokyo. The game took place on 1/22/23, and
 the U.S. team won! While in Tokyo the Ivy/US team participated in daily cultural
 outings, plus numerous educational and business meetings including at the U.S. Embassy.  
 Hunter received a BS in Mechanical Engineering in December 2022 and now works as an  
 Associate Project Manager at Scorpio in Gainesville, FL.

• Quadruple congratulations to Elizabeth Hoesterey Seminario (‘18)! She married Joseph  
 Seminario in August ‘22, graduated from UNF in December of that year, began teaching  
 middle school science at Guardian Catholic School in Jacksonville in January ‘23, and is  
 expecting their 1st child this November! What a whirlwind! 

• On Service Selection Day (11/17/22), Sam Kwatkosky & Nadia Vassou, both TC ‘19 alums
 & seniors at the USNA, received their 1st preference of career service assignments.
 At graduation in May 2023, Sam was commissioned as a Marine Corps Ground officer &  
 Nadia as a Naval Aviator. God bless you both!

• Checking in with Joseph Roman (‘20), 3d Light Armored Reconnaissance  
 in October ‘22 at Mount Fuji in Japan!

• Congrats to Addison Gunn (‘22), cheering for Stetson University,
 on making it to her 1st college nationals UCA/UDA competition!

Founder Family Spotlight

In Memoriam

2nd: Megan 
Griffin(left);

3rd: Miss Penny 
selfie

 4th: Marisa
Martinez(left);

5th: Japan;
6th: Hunter 

Folsom

Sam Kwatkosky
and

Nadia Vassou

Addison
Gunn

Elizabeth
Seminario

(left)

Joseph Roman on patrol

Trinity Catholic founder Mary Barber, MD
accompanied by her two daughters, Rebecca
Stoner Thornhill, MD (‘09) and Julia Barber 
Barr, RN (‘09), and son Patrick Stoner, DO 
(‘06). Rebecca is a Board Certified Dermatologist 
specializing in Mohs surgery with Julia as her RN. 
Both work at the Skin Cancer Center of Central 
FL alongside their mother. Patrick is a Board 
Certified Gastroenterologist at GI Associates of 
Ocala, FL. They all reside in Ocala, FL with their 
spouses and children. All are Blessed Trinity 
Parishioners and have two girls each who go to 
BT School. 

• May our Lord
 grant eternal rest to
 Shi-Ann
 Atkins-Ricketts
 Hewett (’12), who
 died on 11/21/22.

• May perpetual   
 light shine
 upon the soul of
 D’Andre Jawan
 Washington (’13),
 who died on 8/4/22.

• On Friday, March 17,  
 2023, Celtics celebrated the life
 of Jacque Steer-- dad of alumni
 Hailey (‘09) & Heather (‘11),  
 husband to Linda (TC Dean  
 of Enrollment), and long-time  
 supporter of Trinity Catholic.  
 Please lift up the Steer family
 to receive the love, comfort,

  strength,  
  and peace
  of Christ
  as they
  navigate  
  through
  this
  immense loss.

 You are also invited to join the Forever 
Celtics: Trinity Catholic High School 
Alumni Facebook group. Graduates of 
Trinity Catholic High School in Ocala, 
Fl are invited to reach out through this 
platform and touch base
periodically with your fellow
Celtics. We love to celebrate,
support, and pray for you!
Use this invite
QR code to
join the group:
Help us to
help you stay
connected!
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Donors
It is only through the efforts of our most generous benefactors that Trinity Catholic High School

is able to raise the dollars necessary to achieve our mission each year.

Giving Levels for the Annual Fund: Father Patrick Sheedy Circle - $25,000 +
President’s Circle - $15,000 - $24,999 • Principal’s Circle - $7,500 - $14,999 Celtic Circle - $3,000 - $7,499
Green and Gold Circle - $750 - $2,999 • Partners of Trinity - $250 - $749 • Friends of Trinity – up to $249

Father Patrick Sheedy Circle
Mrs. Judith Dunlap
Mr & Mrs. Thornton
Dr. & Mrs. Petrella
Mr. Al Colangelo
Mr. Shawn Simms
Mrs. Sandra Fuller
The Pesola Family

Principal’s Circle
Mr. & Mrs. Leeds
Dick & Paulette Bavetta
Mr. & Mrs. Bianculli
Mr. & Mrs. Stangel
Mr. Frank DeLuca
Mr. Wayne Davis
Ms. Katharine Dingle

Green & Gold Circle
1M Holdings LLC
AGC Lighting Equipment  
 Irrigation Inc
Airport Road Animal Clinic
Alberto Fernandez
Alexander Osowiecki
Alexia Robbins
Alfredo L. Jacome MD PA
All Southern Lawn & 
 Landscaping
Andrew J. Ravenhill
Andrews Lemek Tax Services,   
 LLC
Angela Stegeman
Anne R. Scanlan
Antebellum Manufacturing
Audrey Kellaher
BCM Design LLC
Belleview LLC
Bencsik Associates, Inc.
Bernadeth Paraiso
Brian Hentz
Bruce Chiropractic &  
 Comprehensive Care
Camilo Gomez
Cardiovascular Institute of 
 Central Florida
Central Florida Electric of 
 Ocala, LLC
Charles Vigne
Christopher Welch
Christopher Wood
Citrus Orthopaedic & Joint    
 Institute PA
Classy Courses Inc.
Closetmaid Corporation
Commercial Industrial Corp.
Cone Distributing
Cox
Crippen & Co.
Daniel J. Volko
David Jessee
David McCarson
Derek Vaughn
Diane Volko
Dolores Luksic

Donald DeLuca
Donald Forgette
Donovan Geradine
Dorine D. Ravn
Dress Up Your Window, Inc.
Eileen Gaffney Scholarship Fund
Eileen Youmans
Eisaman Equine Services Inc.
Empower Physical Therapy
Eric D. Carr
Ernest Catsulis
Exit Realty Ocala
Eye Care Center of Ocala
Faye L. Peraza
Ferman Buick-GMC
Frances M. Garcia
Frances S. King
Galaxy Motors of Ocala
Garrett Robinson
Gary R. Friedel
George Baker
George Mayer
George Mulligan
Gerald McClean
Gerri Mukri
Gerald Murphy
Getsee & Demeola CPA
Glen Vassou
Granville Gross
H. E. Holland
H. L. Holland
Hammock Tree Services LLC
Hansen Electric Service
Harvey Vandeven
Henrietta Flanders
Henry Franco
Hotel and Golf Investments Inc
Hotel Development &  
 Management Group LLC
Hugo Atehortua
International Property Services
Invictus Real Estate LLC
J Holland Interiors
J. M. O’Farrell, Jr.
Jacqueline Laflam
James Arnold, Sr.
James DeBusk
James J. Connor
James J. Paraiso
James Jones
James P. Williams
Jaskaran Bedi, MD
Jason Boutwell
Jeffery Grow
Jeffrey Hirst
Jenkins Hyundai of Ocala
Jennifer LaTour
Jeremiah P. Holland
Jerome Corr
Joan Pletcher
John A. Vadnais
John Fitzpatrick
John Meininger Law
John W. Brantley,  III

Jose Serrano
Joseph A. Sorrentino,  II
Joseph Saez
Josephine Leyte-Vidal
Joshua Fisher
Karen B. Schapira
Katherine Dingle
Kathleen Cooney
Kathy A. Bruce
Keith Jenkins
Kenneth Sizemore
Kevin Clemons
Kevin M. Mukri
Kristofer Engelhardt
Kurt Wolgast
Kyle Kimball
Landscaping Sod & Beyond Inc
Law Office Of Grant &  
 Dozier LLC
Lori Szepelak
Louis A. Pereira
LSS Logistics Inc.
Luis Ramos
Luxury Sound & Vision Inc.
Ma Teresita D. Ribay
Mac Fore
Mario A. Lipari
Mark R. Wajda
Mark Raisch
Marshall Smith
Martinez Architecture LLC
Mary E. Cox
Mary E. Hallinan
Mathew Hahr
Mathew Monserez
Matthew Leeds
Matthew Nickerson
Matthew Tabacchi
May P. Jessee
McCarson Electrical Services
Melinda Gunn
Michael Gowcharan
Michael O’Farrell
Mid Florida Credit Union
Mid Florida Dental Lab
Mid Florida Signs & Graphics
Mitch Kusmierz
Mr. Joseph Salon
Nayara Brasiliano
Neighborhood Storage
Niall Brennan
Nicole Schwartz
Ocala Family Medical Center
Ocala Kidney Group, Inc.
Ocala Lung and Critical Care    
 Association, Inc.
Ocala Stud Farm
One Hour Air
Ong’s Taekwondo
Pablo Borrego
Panzer Concierge Medicine LLC
Patricia J. Ortega
Paul Urban
Paving Plus Inc.

Peter Stickney
Philip Pesola
Philip S. Babel
Philoron Wright
RaceWash Express 200 LLC
Reed Orthodontics
Richard Bianculli
Richard J. Valentino
Richard L. Ortega
Robert Boissoneault Oncology   
 Institute
Mr. & Mrs. DeClerk
Robert Tillander
Robert Volko
Robert W. Blasko, Jr.
Roddy Michele
Ronald Johnson
Ross K. Wontenay
Samuel Nunez
Schmidt Facial Plastics
Scott Baldwin
Scott Cameron State Farm
Scott Krehl
Sellstate Next Generation Realty
Senor Bubbles #3
Seth Ditty
Shadybrook Farm Inc.
Shepard, Smith, Kohlmyer &    
 Hand, P.A.
Slaymaker and Nelson, P.A.
Srisha Rao
St. Theresa Catholic Church
Steven Mendez
Steven Redrick
Sunshine State Water LLC
Susan C. Mulligan
Sydney C. Jordan
Thomas Amodeo
Thomas Anderson
Thomas Snyder
Timothy Westgate
Todd Grantham
Tom Taylor
Tuxedo Express
Tyson Wyman
Volko Insurance Inc.
Walt’s Brake & More
Will Petenbrink Management    
 Company Inc.
Willard Smith
William Gonzales
William Hill
William L. Hartley, Jr.
William Petenbrink
Williams Diesel Service Inc.
Winston Needham
Mr. & Mrs. Young

Reflecting God’s Glory  
Together Campaign
Mr. Al Colangelo 
Eddie Woods Stable
Jim & Michelle Spinelli
Ciaran & Amy Dunne

Chuck Vigne
Jean Corr
Mike and Melissa Bianculli
Alfredo Jacome
Patricia Ravenhill
Frances and Skip Lynch
Josephine Leyte-Vidal
Frances and Suzanne Garcia
Mary Hallinan
Faye Peraza
Connie & Natalie Mangio
James & Linda Tuite
St. Vincent De Paul
St. Mark The Evanglist
Mary Dominick
Olivetta Rotello Sheedy
Patrick Sheedy
Kirk and Jodie Boone
Bill and Dee Hartley
John Cwik
Frances King
Mary Barber
Bruce Day
Dick & Paulette Bavetta
Margaret Watts
Thomas and Lara Equels
Jacque and Linda Steer
Eugene & Lorraine Wieskamp
Chuck Vigne
 
Jeans and Jerseys
Champion
Dick & Pauletta Bavetta
DeLuca Toyota
Bianculli Family

District
Ridgewater Show Stables
Thornton Family
Renasant Bank
Faithfully Guided
Art of Destruction
St. Theresa Catholic Church
Engels & Volkers

All County
Gerri Mukri
Catholic Foundation
Blessed Trinity Catholic Church
Palm Chevrolet

Team Captain
Dr. Peter Stickney
A-1 Transmission
Ocala Stud

MVP
Papa Johns
Hudson Phillips Properties
Concord Printing
Crippen CPA
Recharge Clinic

Unsung Hero
Father John McCracken
Mr. & Mrs. Camp






